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On March 6, 2024, the Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian had a
working meeting with the Chargés d'affaires ad interim of the United States Embassy
in the Republic of Moldova, Laura Hruby.

The officials talked about the results of the visit to the Republic of Moldova of the
Deputy Assistant Secretary of the United States of America for Eastern Europe and
Policy and Regional Affairs, Cristopher W.Smith, who on February 26-27, 2024 held
several working meetings in Chișinău and a meeting with the leader from Tiraspol.

The need for further coordination of activities and positions on issues related to the
Transnistrian file was highlighted, with a priority focus on humanitarian issues, as well
as issues related to the protection of persons whose inalienable rights have been
violated.


